Evansville-Vanderburgh County Building Authority

1 NW Martin Luther King Jr. Blvd.
Room 317 – Administration Building
Civic Center Complex
Evansville, Indiana 47708
Phone: (812) 435-5801 Fax: (812) 435-5994

Memo

To:

All Civic Center Employees

From:

David Rector, General Manager

Date:

August 11, 2021

Re:

Mask Requirement

Due to the increasing numbers of positive Covid cases in our community, we are requiring masks be worn in the Civic Center Complex effective 7:00 am August 12 until further notice. This requirement is for everyone regardless of vaccination status.

Masks are not required in your own offices subject to the discretion of your respective department heads and elected officials.

We will continue to monitor the situation and advise accordingly.